
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Krista Artis
Subject: FW: [All City Commissioners] Board of Health appointment
Date: Monday, December 20, 2021 8:43:10 AM

FYI
 

From: City of Great Falls Montana <webmaster@greatfallsmt.net> 
Sent: Saturday, December 18, 2021 9:58 PM
To: City Commissioners <CityCommissioners@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: [All City Commissioners] Board of Health appointment
 

Kathy Davis (mtcristo2004@yahoo.com) sent a message using the contact form at
https://greatfallsmt.net/.

Please reappoint Amanda Ball for the BOH. It is crucial to have members of that board
science based thinkers. Dr. Lewis has been vocal against mask wearing , and espouses
conspiracy theories.
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